
Uniting Church in Australia, Synod of Victoria and Tasmania, answer to question on 

notice, 20 September 2019 (received 24 September 2019). 

 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

Following the hearing I appeared at in relation to the inquiry into the Fair Work (Registered 

Organisations) Amendment (Ensuring Integrity) Bill 2019, Senator Lambie asked if we could confirm 

if we have received any donations from unions. I have checked with our Accounts section, asking 

about any payment from a union in the last 10 years, and they have informed me they can find no 

record of any payment from a union in the last 10 years to our Synod. We have made two payments 

to the employer organisation the Victorian Chamber of Commerce and Industry in that time (records 

attached). 

Attachments: VECCI $59 Membership 2011.pdf; VECCI $446 Accreditation - Camping 2018.pdf 


